
Dear William Marlier, 
 

I am reaching out to request the prioritization and implementation of the 2023 Biennial Report 
on Solid Waste reported January 16th, 2023,  
 
 

Authorizing law #: 1987 Act 78 
 

Section #: codified at 10 V.S.A. §6604(b)  
 

Additionally, I would like to convey my support as well as advocacy for the 
current bills in the House Committee including H. 48, H.130, and H.548.  
 

These bills are vital to all citizens in Vermont. For both our health as well as the 
health of the environment, waste management recovery, together with prevention 
must be prioritized. Especially during the reforming of the Farm Bill 2024-2025. 
The passing of these bills will increase the positive reformation of our overall 
wasted food and resource infrastructure.  
 

Reduction along with the prevention of wasted food and resources is a key point 
in solving the main issues within our society as well as the environment. Waste is 
an inevitable part of life and it’s seen in every organism as well as ecosystems. 
The fact that we don’t prioritize our waste infrastructure to be the most 
sustainable and efficient will be our downfall.  
 

Best, 
 
 

Marina Wilson 

mwilson27@coa.edu 
A resident from Brattleboro, VT.  
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